
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject Maths Date: 28.5.21 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

Thank you for your speedy consent for Cadburys World. We are all looking forward 

to finishing our Scrumpdiddlyumtious topic off in style. Our coach trip to 

Birmingham also fits in very nicely with our next topic Urban Pioneers.  We will be 

looking at the change in landscape as we take our journey from East Bridgford to 

Birmingham. Once back in school we will be comparing rural and urban areas, looking 

at graffiti in art and using IT to look at digital maps.  

 

Curriculum:  

This week we have continued to focus on advertising and we have created our own 

story boards, written a script and then presented our smoothie product pitch to the 

rest of the class. We have completed our science investigation as to whether when 

we drop food on the floor, the 5 second rule works – it doesn’t! All the bread showed 

that it was covered in bacteria. We have had another great tennis lesson and we all 

managed to do a rally with our partners.  

 

Important Maths Catch-up   

 

Parental support 

This week in maths we began our unit on time. To best help support your child please 

can I ask that you spend this half term teaching your child to tell the time on an 

analogue clock to the minute. This can be done in a fun and enjoyable way throughout 

the day, rather than through formal maths lessons. 

 

 After half term we will be moving onto the Year 4 objectives and these include, 

converting digital times using a 24hour clock to analogue. We will be working out 15, 

23, 57 etc. minutes before and after times, moving from ‘past’ the hour into ‘to’ the 

hour as well as solving more challenging problems relating to time. 

 
WE SHALL BE SITTING THE TIMES TABLE TEST ON 14TH JUNE 2021 

 

Enjoy the break. 

 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by: 

 


